MEMORANDUM

To: LLA Membership

From: Gary Weber

Date: January 1, 2005

Subject: Report on Lycolaw Website

The Website continued to grow and improve in 2004.

We did work through some technical glitches in the fall, which seemed to be
related to some software change at PaOnline, our Website hosting company. For about 2
weeks, the pages that used the LLA database of member and opinion information came
up empty. The problems were solved, and have not returned.

Improvements and statistics:

. The Historical Sketches volume has been partially scanned and is being
posted and updated on line. The goal is to have the entire volume posted
by the summer.

. The news and articles section has been improved and expanded. We have
attempted to include articles about the positive impact our members are
having in the community. These articles are now indexed and maintained
in the database. PLEASE SEND INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR
INVOLVEMENT IN THE COMMUNITY TO ME FOR INCLUSION.

. Nearly 280 new court opinions have been posted. This brings the total
number of opinions available on the site to 1480.

. The site continues to offer up-to-date announcements and event
scheduling notification, as well as information about local rule changes
and a current attorney directory. Chances are good that there is a
photograph of the new attorney you will be meeting for the first time in
court.




